WHS Military Enlistment Appreciation 2023-2024

Congratulations to the WHS students who are answering the call to service in the United States Military after graduation!

Please join us in recognizing these students for their service, bravery and sacrifice by providing a card and/or letter of support.

We are hosting a Military Enlistment Appreciation Luncheon to honor WHS students who are answering the call to military service in the United States Military after graduation.

Do you have any students, staff or colleagues who would like to make thankyou / best wishes cards for them? We will present them at the luncheon. There are currently between 8-9 enlistees (some are still finalizing) in many branches.

Please address your cards and/or letters to:

Dear Service Member

Send them to:

Betsy Harris Community Relations Liaison Weymouth Public Schools 89 Middle Street Weymouth, MA 02189

Please send them to me at Adams no later than Wednesday, May 1, 2024. Here are some sample messages and your messages should also be along these lines:

- - Home of the Free, because of the Brave

Thankyou for your service to the United States Military

- Best wishes as you serve our country
- Good Luck with your military service
- Thankyou for your service to this country. Your bravery, sacrifice, and strength do not go unnoticed, and we will always be indebted to you and your family for all that you have given to the country. I would like to thankyou very much for your service! Thankyou for your time, bravery, and sacrifice for this country.
- Heartfelt thanks to our brave Service Members
- Thankyou for protecting our freedoms
- Pride and Gratitude
- Thank you for your unselfish efforts in defending America. To all our unsung heroes, I salute you!
- So grateful for your valor, sacrifice, and service to preserve and protect our country's values
- Thank you for your courage, dedication and for keeping us safe at home and abroad

Thanks in advance for your kind consideration to participate!